
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a great start to the  

children’s last term at HT! 

They have come back full of 

energy and enthusiasm for 

what looks set to be an action

-packed few months of 

learning and discovery.  

Besides revising SPaG and 

reviewing maths papers    

together, we have launched 

into our new topic ‘A Time 

for Change’. 

Have a lovely sunny     

weekend! 

Danni, Jo W, Jo P and JJ 

 

Notices 

 Look out for a Parentmail with the link 

to sign up as a volunteer for the upcom-

ing trips. 

 Preston Montford: please pay any out-

standing instalments for this trip, and 

ensure all medical forms are returned.  

Easter revision booklets 

Thank you for supporting your 
child in completing their three 

revision booklets over the 
Easter holidays. 

We will be going through them 
with the children next week 
and then they will come back 

home to act as a revision 
guide.  

Spellings of the week: 

ancient, criticise, average, 
desperate, muscle, embar-
rass, excellent, community, 
guarantee, convenience 

We will test these on Monday 
22nd April. 


